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                                                                                                                         20th May 2024 
Bournemouth Beach Trip 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 13th June, Foxes class will be visiting Boscombe Beach, Boscombe, Bournemouth, 
BH5 1BN.  
 
Whilst the visit to the beach is free of charge, the coach for this trip is costing £445. If you 
would like to make a donation to the cost of the trip, we would be very grateful for your 
support. Donations can be made to the following bank account: 
 
Account Name: Wiltshire Council Newton Tony School 
Sort-code: 30-97-41 
Account number: 63263160 
Reference: Please use your surname & coach donation  
 
Whilst at the beach the children will spend time looking at the different human and physical 
features to support their Geography work.  We will also hunt for shells, build sand castles, play 
games and have a paddle in the sea. 
 
The children will need to come dressed in school uniform and with appropriate footwear. The 
weather is, as we know, unpredictable and we will assess the weather forecast nearer the time. 
Please provide suitable clothing, a sunhat, sun cream that can be reapplied throughout the day 
and a small towel.   
 
We aim to leave school at 9.15am and will be back at school for 2.30pm depending on traffic. We 
will be travelling by coach (Pewsey Vale Coaches Ltd, Holly Bush Lane, Pewsey SN95BB).          
Children will need to provide their own packed lunch which can be in a rucksack as we will have a 
fixed position on the beach, there will be opportunities for the children to refill their water bottles. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in the visit, please complete the online parental consent 
form to give your permission for them to attend the trip, plus travel by coach by Monday 3rd June 
2024. https://forms.office.com/e/wyxqjLgr6w 
 
Children will not need any spending money on the trip. If you have any questions about the trip, 
please contact Mrs Copping (VCopping@newtontony.wilts.sch.uk) or Miss Steer 
(MSteer@newtontony.wilts.sch.uk)  
 

Yours sincerely       

S Priestley 
Miss S Priestley  
Head Teacher 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley 
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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